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January 15, 2010

Representative Bill Hilty, Chair
Minnesota House of Representatives
Energy Finance and Policy Division
559 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155

Dear Representative Hilty:

85 7th Place East, Suite 500
St. Paul, MN 55101-2198

main: 651.296.4026
tty: 651.296.2860
fax: 651.297.7891

www.enel.gy.tnn.gov

Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes § 216C.43 Subdivision 12, the Office of Energy Security is
required to report to the legislature a1l1lually on infol1nation regarding projects implemented
under the Energy Efficiency Improvement Financing Program for Local Govemment
authorized under Minnesota Statutes § 216C. 42 - 43. No projects have been implemented to
date. This program (BPEEEP) is cunently in development, and is planned to begin operation
in early spring.

Ifyou have any questions, please contact Jeremy de Fiebre at (651) 297-1221 or
ieremy.defiebre@state.mn.us.

Sincerely,

u124,PJJJ~
WILLIAM L. GLAHN
Director, Office of Energy Security
Deputy Commissioner, MN Depatiment of Commerce
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